Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: licensed vehicles 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please can you supply me with the following information? 

Registration number

Vehicle identification number (you may not have this available)

Make

Model

Colour (you may not have this available)

for all vehicles registered as a Taxi, Hackney Carriage or for Private Hire going back 10 years within your council (or as far back as records exist).

A spreadsheet format by email would be perfect if you can do that.

Answer:
Please find information in the attached file.

We can confirm that we hold registration numbers of the vehicles.  However, we are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data).  Disclosure of this information would breach the Data Protection Act, notably Principle 1- fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2- processing for specified and not incompatible purpose.  Therefore, this information is exempt from release and this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17 of the Act.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

